
2 March 2022

Dear Parent/Carer,

All Sixth Form students should have returned home today with their latest reports. If for any reason this
report has not arrived at home, please email Mrs Papworth (papworthh@skdrive.org) and an electronic copy
can be shared.

FAO Year 12 Parents/Carers
This report is Progress Check 2, and gauges their progress over Year 12 so far. The ‘Prediction’ is based on
current performance: if students were to sustain their current levels of Contribution to Learning, Meeting
Deadlines and Independent Study, this is the grade teachers would expect them to achieve at the end of
Year 13 based on their experience.

FAO Year 13 Parents/Carers:
These reports are purely based on the round of mock exams completed in January, and report the grades
achieved in these mocks in isolation. Context about the grade boundaries used can be found on the report
itself. Where students did not complete mocks in subjects, they have not been included.

These reports have been timed to arrive ahead of our Virtual Progress Evening on March 3, where you can
discuss these reports in more detail with teachers. Please ensure that you have booked appointments.

If any questions arise from this Progress Check, please do not hesitate to email me on daviesg@skdrive.org,
and I will aim to reply as quickly as possible.

Kind regards,

Geraint Davies
Head of Sixth Form
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